
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Martin J. Golden

NO GARBAGE, RECYCLING, ORGANICS
COLLECTION OR STREET CLEANING
ON ELECTION DAY, TUESDAY,
NOVEMBER 3, 2015

Martin J. Golden

October 30, 2015

The New York City Department of Sanitation reminds city residents that there will be
no garbage, recycling or organics collection, or street cleaning, on Election Day,
Tuesday, November 3, 2015.

Residents who normally receive Tuesday garbage and organics collection
should place their materials out at curbside Tuesday evening after 4 p.m. for
collection. 
Residents normally receiving Tuesday recycling collection should place their
material out at curbside after 4 p.m. on Monday, November 9 for collection on
Tuesday, November 10. 

In addition, all DSNY administrative offices will be closed on Tuesday, November 3,
in observance of the holiday.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/martin-j-golden/landing


For questions about Sanitation services and holiday schedules, contact 311 or visit
the DSNY website at www.nyc.gov/sanitation. 


